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Nine vehicles from the club took part in the FBHVC NaJonal Drive It 
Day, the first major ouJng for the club this year. MeeJng at a local 
garden centre for breakfast the cars then followed a route planned 
by Chris through the East Sussex countryside. Unfortunately, Mark 
was unable to get his MGA started so came long in a rather lovely 
1986 Mecedes ConverJble, not a bad car to have as a backup. Sue 
came along in her newly acquired brightly coloured Citroen 2CV. 
The brilliant weather certainly brought out the classics, passing 
many en-route before arriving at our desJnaJon of the The Six Bells 
Pub in Chiddingly for refreshments where there was an impressive 
gathering of vehicles of all descripJons including motor bikes to 
celebrate Drive it Day. 
At our monthly club meeJng Stuart informed us that he was now 
the proud owner of a Rover P6 which was currently having some 
work done on the upholstery so we will have to wait a li[le while 
before we can see it in the flesh.  
The month ended with a bluebell walk organised by Gilly and Ken 
for the fi[er members of the club. Se^ng off from Sedlescombe 
Vineyard, 3 miles through the surrounding woods and countryside. 
We are now looking forward to the first major car show of the 



season at Magnificent Motors on the seafront at Eastbourne over 
the coming Bank Holiday weekend. 
 

 


